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Driver and Vehicle Services Update Bulletin 
 

 

Agents are required to ensure all their employees receive PennDOT’s Driver and Vehicle Services update 
bulletins. This bulletin may be downloaded by visiting the Driver and Vehicle Services website at 

www.dmv.pa.gov.  

 

   

 
Discontinuing Pennsylvania Wild Resource Conservation Fund Otter 

Registration Plate 

At the request of the Department of Conservation and Natural Resources, PennDOT changed 
the design for the Wild Resource Conservation Fund registration plate. The new Wild Resource 
Conservation Fund registration plate design features the Eastern Hellbender and it replaces the 
Otter Plate, which will be retired when the remaining inventory is used. 

If a customer would prefer the Otter plate over the Hellbender plate they will need to write “Otter 
Plate” next to the “leased vehicle” boxes on form MV-911. PennDOT will issue the customer an 
Otter plate if the inventory is still available. 

The registration plate continues to be a valid registration plate. Vehicle owners who currently 
have the Otter registration plate and wish to obtain the newly designed registration plate may 
request the new registration plate by completing the revised Form MV-911, “Application for 
Special Fund Registration Plate,” and submit with the appropriate fee. The revised Form MV-
911 is available on our website at www.dmv.pa.gov.  
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